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Date:  September 12, 2019 

Subject: New Fee for Zika IgM 

Zika IgM collection sites: 

Beginning October 1, 2019, Utah Public Health Laboratory (UPHL) will charge $45 for Zika IgM testing. 

Due to the expiration of the Emergency Use Authorization (EUA) CDC Zika IgM assay, UPHL is 

switching to the FDA-approved InBios Assay for Zika IgM testing. The $45 fee covers the cost of 

performing this new test. 

The requirement for Zika IgM testing approval is no longer required. 

Please contact UPHL Arbovirus Laboratory at 801-965-2561 or Utah Department of Health, 

Epidemiology, at 801-538-6191with any questions. 
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However, Bureau of
Epidemiology approval is still required for the Trioplex PCR (Zika, Dengue, Chikungunya virus).
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